
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a Week! 

Wow! This week has been fantastic! Firstly, we had the Easter Experience in school on Tuesday. Thank 

you to the members of our church who led the morning and then thank you and well done to our Y6 

pupils who led the event in the afternoon. They all did a great job explaining the Easter story to the 

younger children, showing a great Christian understanding. Then on Wednesday our school dance 

team competed at the Lancashire Dance Final at the Winter Gardens. We took children from Y3 to 

Y6, most of whom had never danced at a competition before. I was blown away by their 

performance. They stood on that stage in front of 3000 people and performed the best they ever had. 

They took to the pressure like it was nothing and delivered when it mattered most. At the end we 

walked away with 2 trophies, which no other school did! We won the Best Costume award and came 

3rd place in the Primary School section, so we are the 3rd best school dance team in the whole of 

Lancashire's 482 schools! Well done to all those involved and a special thank you to Mrs Whitby and 

Mrs Tabarn for their hairdressing skills and Miss Emma and Miss Kelly from KSSD for all their support. 

Finally, on Friday, KS1 led us in an amazing Easter service at church and then Y2 and the choir brought 

the term to a wonderful close with their performances in our worship. I hope you all have a lovely 

Easter break and that you get a chance to enjoy the lovely weather!  
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School Dinners 

Please ensure that you have paid for your 

child’s school dinners in advance on school 

spider. 

We return on week Week 3 of the 

Autumn/Winter Menu 

 

 

Events week commencing 22nd April 

 

There will be no school run clubs the first week back after the Easter break. 

 

 Wed KS2  Archery Club   8:00 - 8:40am  Archery Coach 

Price Increases 
In line with increases across Lancashire we 

are having to increase the costs of school 

dinners and breakfast and after school club 

from 22nd April when we return from the Easter 

Break. 

 

School dinners will be increasing to £2.80 

breakfast club to £4.30 and afterschool club 

to £8.00. 

 

If you no longer wish your child to have a 

school dinner please email Mrs Rimmer 

bursar@aughton-st-michaels.lancs.sch.uk so 

that you child can be taken off the register.  

 

Many thanks. 

 

mailto:bursar@aughton-st-michaels.lancs.sch.uk


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6  25th April 

EYFS  2nd May 

Year 1  9th May 

Year 2  16th May 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Easter Holidays 

School re-opens on Tuesday 22nd April.  

We hope you have a lovely Easter break. 

 

 
Wallace and Gromit 

‘The Wrong Trousers’ 

To book please click here to access the 

Facebook page. 

 

https://www.facebook.com/story.php?story_fbid=1046226494213089&id=100064772433984

